
Announcements


Attention students.  Please be careful when driving in our parking lot and surrounding streets.  

We have a large number of people who are walking, biking, or on motorcycles along with other cars 
that are moving. Take extra time to be safe aware and be safe.


Scholars Bowl practice begins TODAY! We will meet after school in Mr. Wilkins' room. If you can't make 
it to practice but still want to be on the team, let him know. 



